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Dear Sirs
I refer to the Sec of State’s request dated 20/6/22 for comment by 3/8/22 on the answers given
by the project team.
 
To proceed with the ludicrous bored tunnel alternative is not only ridiculously expensive,
disruptive and time consuming but will deny travellers that brief look at the stones as they crest
the hill at Kings Barrows. The flyover at Countess roundabout would impact adversely on the
Amesbury economy.
 
There should only be one alternative and that is to go ahead with the dual carriageway along the
existing route as soon as possible. Let us not waste any more money trying to cater for
idiosyncratic whims.
 
Yours faithfully
 
 
Sir Edward Antrobus
West Amesbury




